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Our Ref: JPT/HMH 
 
10th May 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I hope this email finds you well and that you all have plans to enjoy the good weather over 
the weekend. I hope our D of E students have all packed their sun cream. 
 
The exam season has started in full this week, with the Biology exam for Year 11 students 
being today, the first one that all students have been entered for. We are really pleased 
with the attitudes and effort from our students and wish them good luck as they embark on 
this set of exams. 
 
I was fortunate enough to be able to attend our Year 10 Cup Final this week at Stapenhill 
Football Club. Although the students lost in the end, it is a wonderful achievement to have 
reached the final and we are very proud of their efforts. 
 
We have taken on board your comments regarding reports and from next academic year 
you should see a new format for how we share this information with you. 
 
The postponed Colour Run will take place next Friday on Friday 17th May. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mr Jamie Tickle 
 
Headteacher 
 


